
            
     DECATUR PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT #61 

           BOARD OF EDUCATION 
                                                    SPECIAL CALLED OPEN WORK SESSION 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

The Decatur Public School District #61 Board of Education will hold a 

Special Open Work Session on  

Wednesday, August 23, 2017, 

3:30 PM, 1st floor Board Room, Keil Administration Building,  

101 W. Cerro Gordo Street, Decatur, Illinois  62523 

 

The Board of Education will meet in Open Session to conduct a Work Session 
regarding the Mission and Vision for District 61, along with Board of 
Education Goals, Communication Norms and Committees.   
 
 
 
 
For additional details please contact Board Secretary Melissa Bradford at 217 362-3010,  
217 362-3011 and/or mbradford@dps61.org. 
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